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Michele King

From: Susan Landry <environmental.edges@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 2:29 AM
To: Board of Directors
Subject: Claim regarding Water Wise outdoor Survey Position

Hi Michelle, 
 
FYI: 
I never received a letter or email from Systems America stating that the assignment for the SCVWD Water Wise Outdoor 
Survey Position was re-sended or canceled. I received a email stating congratulations on your assignment. Shouldn't I 
have received a letter canceling the offer? 
 
How does this factor into my denial of my claim and my request for leave to present a late claim? 
  
Susan M. Landry 
Principal Landscape Architect 
Environmental Edges 
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